
 

Upper Grand District School Board 

 

Before and/or After School Program (BASP) Survey 

 ​The BASP survey is for parents/guardians of children currently in JK to Grade 
5 to assist in identifying Before and/or After School Program needs for 

September, 2021 in schools that do not currently have a Program.    

    

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The UGDSB BASP survey is a means to gather information from parents/guardians of children                           
who will be registered in Kindergarten to Grade 6 for September 2021 and who need access                               
to a Before and/or After School Program (BASP) for their child where one is ​not already                               
offered in a school. The survey will help decide if a Program will be offered at your child’s                                   
school. 

The survey only lists schools that do not currently have a BASP. Only one survey per family is                                   
required. 

Please note that completion of the survey does not guarantee that a Before and/or After                             
School Program will be offered at your child’s school and does not register your child or place                                 
your child’s name on a waiting list. 

At UGDSB, BASP’s are operated by Third Party Child Care Operators. The addition of a new                               
BASP is solely reliant on the ability of a Third Party Child Care Operator to provide these                                 
services, but understanding the needs of families is helpful for their consideration.  
 
New Programs being offered for September 2021 will be posted on the board website by May                               
1st, 2021. Once Programs have been determined and posted, we ask that parents please                           
contact Third Party Child Care Operators directly with inquiries, to check for space availability,                           
to place your child on a waiting list or to register your child.   

The survey will be open January 5th, 2021 and remain open until the end of January 2021.                                 
Links to the BASP survey will also be available on the UGDSB website. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey. 

 Survey link:​ ​https://www.ugdsb.ca/BASPSurvey 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1AR_oRBuq97OFjcAW1jiactKxPtQ1JHcoaqM2U0Kw5t8/closedform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1AR_oRBuq97OFjcAW1jiactKxPtQ1JHcoaqM2U0Kw5t8/closedform

